
 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED PURCHASE OF PROPERTY 
FOR WORCESTER COUNTY SPORTS COMPLEX 

WORCESTER COUNTY, MARYLAND 
 

The Worcester County Commissioners will host a public hearing on a proposal to 
purchase property to develop a sports complex using a portion of the proceeds from 
general obligation bond funds of $11,198,830 in FY23 to fund acquisition, design, and 
development costs. The main purpose for the sports complex, which is included in the 
FY23-FY27 Capital Improvement Plan (CIP), is to provide county residents and guests 
with more recreational programming and event opportunities by providing additional 
field space. Conceptual plans for this project include multi-purpose fields, with 
restrooms, parking, and concessions for recreation and travel sports. Additional park 
amenities would include walking trails, ponds, and a playground. The County 
Commissioners will hold a 

 
Public Hearing  

on the proposed purchase of property for the 
 Worcester County Sports Complex 

Tuesday, April 19, 2022 
at 6:00 P.M. 

in the  
Stephen Decatur High School Auditorium 

9913 Seahawk Road 
Berlin, Maryland 21811 

 
 

For additional information, please contact the County Administration Office at (410) 632-1194 or visit the County 
website at: online at www.co.worcester.md.us. 

 
THE WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

http://www.co.worcester.md.us/

